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Searching faithfully for 
excellence 

 
 

 
 

 

Changeover Days 
Monday and Tuesday are changeover days when all 
children will go to their new class for September. Children 
should use the usual gate to come into school except for 
children moving from F2 to Y1. Those children should 
come to the KS2 gate where they will be met by Y1 staff. 
Children should be collected from their new classroom 
door at the end of the day.  
Please can all children bring their reading book on 
Monday if it is still at home. 

 

 

Goodbyes 
On this final newsletter of the school year we 
say a sad farewell to our wonderful Y6 children: 
Libbie, Evie, Emily C, Honora, Demi-Ray, Zack, 
Rosie, Nellie, Oliver, Cody, Pharrell, Tom, 
Dillon, Maja, Miska, Esme, Brooke, Violet, 
Emily, Jaime, Ava, Lottie, Grace S, Lacey, Lily, 
Kian, Maisie, Grace W and Alfie. We know that 
they will continue searching faithfully for 
excellence in their new schools but will always 
have a place in the heart of Our Lady and St. 
Joseph’s. 

Uniform 
In preparation for September, we have sent parents/carers 
a letter regarding uniform including some adjustments for 
the new year. Please read this before purchasing new 
uniform, PE kit or footwear for September.  

St. Clare’s CMAT 
Thank you to everyone who has taken time to 
participate in the consultation process. 
Consultation closes today and the Full 
Governing Body will meet next week to 
consider next steps. 

Extreme Weather Warning 
Parents/carers have been sent an important letter by 
email regarding extreme weather forecast for Monday 
and Tuesday next week. 

Sports Day 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for a 
very successful sports day. The children 
competed brilliantly so congratulations to 
everyone who took part. Well done to the 
winners – Green Team - who narrowly beat 
Yellow Team to the trophy! https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/breakfast_club_adventures/ 

 

 

Art Gallery 
Our Foundation Stage children have created a 
fabulous Art Gallery upstairs in Wath Library. 
The Gallery will be open throughout the 
summer holiday for you to view their 
wonderful artwork. We hope as many families 
as possible will visit! 

School closes at 2pm on Tuesday 
19th July. School reopens for all 

pupils on Monday 5th September. 
Have a wonderful summer! 

mailto:school@olsj.org.uk
http://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/
https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/breakfast_club_adventures/
https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/breakfast_club_adventures/

